
 

 

       Our Ref:PAN-005141 
 

 
Company Director/ Company Secretary 

 

Newbridge Energy Limited 
Blazer Fuels 
Brickfield Lane 
Denbigh Road 
Ruthin 
Denbighshire 
LL15 2TN 
 
Company number: 08228505 
 

22 January 2021 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2016  
Newbridge Energy Limited, Ruthin 
Permit PAN-005141 

 

Natural Resources Wales (NRW) considers that you are carrying out a permittable activity 
without the benefit of the relevant environmental permit. 
 
Whilst there is an environmental permit in existence for the site which allows the operation 
of a single CHP Biomass Boiler / Specified Generator, it has come to the attention of NRW 
that a second plant has recently been brought on-line that is not covered by the permit. 
 
It is an offence under regulation 12(1) of the 2016 regulations to carry out a permittable 
activity that isn’t authorised. 
 
The operation of the second unit is therefore unlawful and must cease until the relevant 
permit is in place. 
 
The relevant application form can be found on our website using the link below. 
 
https://naturalresourceswales.gov.uk/permits-and-permissions/medium-combustion-plant-
and-specified-generator-activities/?lang=en 
 
Please confirm receipt of this letter and that the second CHP plant will be taken offline 
immediately. 
 
NRW will consider our enforcement response to this breach of the Regulations in line with 
our enforcement and prosecution policy. 
 
 

https://naturalresourceswales.gov.uk/permits-and-permissions/medium-combustion-plant-and-specified-generator-activities/?lang=en
https://naturalresourceswales.gov.uk/permits-and-permissions/medium-combustion-plant-and-specified-generator-activities/?lang=en


 
 

If you have any questions regarding the content of the letter please contact Jamie Blythin 
using the details below. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 
 
David Powell 
Operations Manager North East 
 
 
Direct e-mail: jamie.blythin@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk 
Tel - 0300 065 4691 

 
 
 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a'r Saesneg 
Correspondence welcomed in Welsh and English 

mailto:jamie.blythin@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk

